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July 18, 2011
NRC-11-0037

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington D C 20555-0001

Reference: Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
NRC License No. NPF-43

Subject: Notice of Intent to Submit License Renewal Application

The purpose of this letter is to provide the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) with
a notice of Detroit Edison's intent to submit an application for a license renewal of the
Fermi 2 nuclear power plant operating license in the second calendar quarter of 2014.
The Fermi 2 operating license expires on March 20, 2025.

This advance notice of intent is provided as requested in Regulatory Issue Summary
2009-06, "Importance of Giving NRC Advance Notice of Intent to Pursue License
Renewal" to assist the NRC in planning for future NRC budgets. Detroit Edison will
keep the NRC informed of any change in the application schedule.

There are no new commitments included in this letter.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
Mr. Alan I. Hassoun, Manager - Nuclear Licensing at (734) 586-4287.

Sincerely,

cc: NRC Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
Reactor Projects Chief, Branch 4, Region III
Regional Administrator, Region III
Supervisor, Electric Operators,

Michigan Public Service Commission


